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To All Vermont Medicaid Promoting Interoperability/EHR Incentive Program Participants: 

 

Program Year 2019 submission window closing soon! (Posted 05/19/2020) 

The application submission window for PY2019 will be closing on Sunday, May 31, 2020. 

We have started processing applications and appreciate your patience. 

New Medicaid Operations Administrator has joined Vermont Promoting Interoperability/Electronic 

Health Record Incentive Program (Posted 05/19/2020) 

The team is pleased to announce that we recently hired a new program administrator.  Michelle Sawyer brings 

along several years of experience in social and healthcare programs, both as a direct service provider and in 

administering and developing quality assurance, implementation, and operational procedures. Michelle will be 

serving as the lead outreach and education point of contact for the team. She is excited to be onboard and 

looks forward to helping all of you, our program participants, as you navigate the complex requirements of the 

Vermont Promoting Interoperability Program. 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michelle Sawyer 

 
Promoting Interoperability Program/Vermont Medicaid EHR Incentive Program  
Email: ahs.dvhaEHRIP@vermont.gov  
Website: https://healthdata.vermont.gov/ehrip  

 

     To:   All Vermont Medicaid PIP/EHRIP participants 
      From:  Sawyer, Michelle  
       Sent:   Tuesday, May 19, 2020 2:26 PM 
  Subject:  Program Year 2019 submission window closing soon; Meaningful Use Assistance 
Service; MAPIR USER GUIDES; New Medicaid Operations Administrator has joined Vermont Promoting 
Interoperability/Electronic Health Record Incentive Program 
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